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The byelaws relating to use of Council owned open spaces have not been reviewed since 2004. The Council 
is now reviewing the byelaws to ensure that they are up to date and that they reflect changes in use and 
include all Council owned sites.  This consultation questionnaire seeks your views regarding any changes 
that you deem to be necessary. 
 

 
 

Q1:  Are you happy with the existing Byelaws for Pleasure Grounds, Public Walks and Open Space? 

Yes    No   
 
Q2:  If No, are there any byelaws you would want to change, update or remove?  

Yes    No   
 

Please provide details of the required change to be made, continue on a separate sheet if necessary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Q3:  Are there any new byelaws that should be added? 
 

Yes    No   
 

Please provide details of the new byelaw that should be added, continue on a separate sheet if 
necessary.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Q4:  Do you have any other comments? 

Comment: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 
Please provide your CONTACT DETAILS so that we can get in touch if necessary and keep you informed of 
consultation responses.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you very much for your comments.    
 
Please return this form to Parks & Open Spaces, Civic Offices, Union Street, Chorley, Lancs, PR7 1AL by 
the 5th January 2015 or email it to POS@chorley.gov.uk  

Contact name   : 
 
 
Address and Postcode   : 
 
 
Contact Telephone no: 
 
 
Contact e-mail: 


